
Nexters announced changes to operations in Russia 

July  12,  2022 – Limassol,  Cyprus – Nexters Inc.  (NASDAQ: GDEV) announced today,  that  as an
addition to the measures taken to ensure the stability and further successful development of Nexters as
an international company, and to serve the best interests of its international player community and
investors, the Board of Directors resolved on July 11, 2022 to:

● Intensify the Company’s relocation program with a goal of relocating the vast majority of critical
personnel located in Russia, Ukraine, and Belarus to Cyprus, Armenia, and certain other “safe-
harbor” countries.

● Divest  the  Company  of  its  Russia-based subsidiaries  by  transferring  its  gaming  business  in
Russia to the local management.

Please refer to the Post-Effective Amendment #3 of the Form F-1 filed today for further details.

About Nexters

Nexters is an international game development company which strives to introduce the joy of core gaming
experiences to casual players. Thanks to such hit games like Hero Wars, Throne Rush, and others the
company reached over 200 million installs worldwide and became one of the top five independent mobile
game companies in Europe. Headquartered in Cyprus, Nexters is built upon a team of inspired gaming
professionals. Please find more information about Nexters at: https://nexters.com and follow Nexters on
LinkedIn and Twitter.
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Cautionary statement regarding forward-looking statements

 
Certain statements in this press release may constitute “forward-looking statements” for purposes of the
federal securities laws. Such statements are based on current expectations that are subject to risks and
uncertainties. In addition, any statements that refer to projections, forecasts or other characterizations
of  future  events  or  circumstances,  including  any  underlying  assumptions,  are  forward-looking
statements.

 
The forward-looking statements contained in this press release are based on the Company’s current
expectations and beliefs concerning future developments and their potential effects on the Company.
There can be no assurance that future developments affecting the Company will  be those that the
Company has anticipated. Forward-looking statements involve a number of risks, uncertainties (some of
which are the Company’s control) or other assumptions. You should carefully consider the risks and
uncertainties described in the “Risk Factors” section of the registration statement on Form F-1 filed by
the Company on September 22, 2021 and other documents filed by the Company from time to time with
the  Securities  and  Exchange  Commission.  Should  one  or  more  of  these  risks  or  uncertainties
materialize, or should any of the Company’s assumptions prove incorrect, actual results may vary in
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material  respects  from  those  projected  in  these  forward-looking  statements.  Forward-looking
statements speak only as of the date they are made. Readers are cautioned not to put undue reliance
on forward-looking statements, and the Company undertakes no obligation to update or revise any
forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except
as may be required under applicable securities laws.

 


